Multilingualism and Down Syndrome Online Survey

IRB25-0152

We are looking for Spanish-speaking caregivers of children with Down syndrome 5 years old and younger who want to share their perspectives and experiences about raising a child in a multilingual context



What will we do?

Primary caregivers will complete a survey that will take about 30 minutes.

This can be completed over the phone, on a Zoom call, or online on your own.

Contact us!







Are you interested?

Scan the QR code and join us!



Your input will contribute to research on multilingualism and language development in Down syndrome